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WOMEN ON MISSION 

Tuesday, March 21 at 10:00 AM in the Fellowship Hall. All ladies are invited 

to attend! 
 

BACKPACK PACKING PARTY 

Tuesday, March 28, 11 am in Room 210 

First Baptist is one of the local churches that helps provide food and snacks 

for children at Oneonta Schools. Everyone is invited to help with this special 

ministry! 
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

We will be hosting a Mission’s Fundraiser Golf Tournament at Limestone 

Springs on Saturday, May 20. We need 20 volunteers for various jobs that 

day. Please contact the church office if you are interested in volunteering. 
 

SAMFORD/MTI CLASS 

Spring B- MTI 128 The Acts of the Apostles 

Mondays at 6 p.m. March 27- May 15 

An exegetical study of the book of Acts including the impact of the Gospel, 

multiplication of the church, and foundations of Christian Mission. The book 

of Acts is a continuation of the Gospel of Luke and gives us insight into the 

rapid spread of Christianity in the first century. Participants will study the 

rich history and theological context of this incredible book.  Contact the 

church office for more information. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

“To connect people to Jesus by evangelizing, equipping, 

gathering, serving, and sending.” 
 

Larry Gipson, Senior Pastor 

Gary Morgan, Worship Pastor 

Patrick Dalstra, Students & Young Adults Pastor 

Shana Towns, Children’s Coordinator 

Dan Sims, Pastor Emeritus 
 

Our Response to God’s Faithfulness 

Our Tithes & Offerings 

Monthly Budget Needs…………………………$66,117.21 

Budget Receipts to Date in Mar…………….$31,834.01 

 

 

Sunday, March 19, 2023 
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MORNING WORSHIP SERVICE  

 

 

Welcome…………………………………………………………………………………..…..Gary Morgan 

 

Praise and Worship 

At Calvary 

At the Cross 

When I Survey the Wondrous Cross 

 

North American Missions “United: Called To Be One” 

 

Prayer for North American Missions….……………………………………..…Doug Smith 

 

Message in Song.............................................................Melinda and Miranda Marcum 

Jesus Does 

 

Children’s Message……………………………………..…………..……………………..Sara Hester 

(After the Children’s Message, children will be dismissed 

to First Kid’s Worship in Room 140.) 

 

Message...................................................................................................................Larry Gipson 

The Voice from the Cross 

“I am thirsty.” (John 19:28) 

 

Time of Commitment  

Without Him 

 

Giving of Tithes and Offerings 

 

Offertory…………………………………………………………………………………..…….Apryl Casey 

Come, Thou Fount of Every Blessing 

 

Closing Comments………………………………………………………………………..Larry Gipson 

 

Post Service Music....................................................................................Celebration Band 

At the Cross 

qw 

 

 
SANCTUARY FLOWERS 

are in memory of Albert & Mae Teague 

placed by Janie Curl & Carol Stevenson 
 

SPRING BREAK 

There will be no Wednesday night meal or activities on Wednesday, March 22. 
 

 

Offering envelopes are on the tables outside the the sanctuary! 

FBC GOAL $10,000 RECEIVED TO DATE $2,275 
 

MISSION TRIP FUNDRAISER MEAL 

Sunday, March 26, immediately after the morning worship service.  The 

Mission Teams will be preparing the following meal:  Chicken Alfredo, Salad, 

Bread and Dessert.  Donations will be appreciated! 
 

 
CHURCHWIDE WORK DAY 

We are having a work day on Saturday, April 1 beginning at 8AM. There will 

be various jobs and updates to do inside and outside the church. Please bring 

any tools you would like to help complete these jobs. 
 

 DESSERT AUCTION FOR MISSION TRIPS 

Sunday, April 2, will be a Dessert Auction Fundraiser for mission trips.  Drop 

by on your way to Sunday School or Worship to place your bids!    If you 

would like to bring a dessert, please have it here by 8:30. All proceeds go to 

the upcoming mission trips. 
 

 
 

EASTER EGG CANDY DONATIONS 

Our annual children’s Easter Egg Hunt will be Sunday, April 2 following the 

morning worship service. Lunch will be served before the hunt begins! Please 

bring candy donations to help us fill the eggs. There will be a collection bin 

outside the church office. 

 


